
 
 

 

Provider Bulletin 30 - Personal Assistant Services 

  

The Division of Developmental Disabilities (DD) has posted Provider Bulletin 30. The 
Personal Assistant rates refreshed effective July 1, 2023, with appropriated 
funding. The rate study includes the cost of transportation during the delivery of any 
Personal Assistant service. 
 

The Division of DD Waiver Provider Manual will be updated with the information in 
this bulletin at a later date.  
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https://dmh.mo.gov/sites/dmh/files/media/pdf/2023/08/providerbulletin30.pdf

